
 

 

Peru Selectboard Meeting 

June 16, 2021 

 

 

Present: Todd Williams, Chuck Black, Barbara Petra, Donna Williams, Melinda 

Beebe, Wayne Blanchard. 

 

 

Meeting Called to Order: Todd called the meeting to order at 5pm 

 

 

Review/Approve Minutes: Chuck motioned to approve the minutes from the June 

2, 2021 meeting. Todd seconded. All in favor; motion passed. 

 

 

Request to change agenda: Barbara Petra added to the agenda in Other Business.  

 

 

Public Comment: None 

 

 

Road Foreman Report: A new lawnmower has been purchased due to a bad 

engine in the old mower. Dust treatments for the town dirt roads will be delivered 

this week, along with a drum for the chipper and some parts for the roadside 

mower. Roadside mowing has begun.  

 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  
 

 

Mask Mandate: Discussion ensued on whether or not masks will still be required 

for unvaccinated people, given the new order from the governor lifting all 

remaining restrictions. Chuck and Todd stated that if people are unvaccinated. 

They prefer masks still be worn if you are unvaccinated.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Peru Park and Green Committee Update: Barbara reported on the Green 

Committee meeting that was held on June 15. Discussion ensued on grants that are 

available and appropriate for proceeding with future updates to the Peru Park. It 

was also noted that some of the equipment is in rough shape while other equipment 

looks good. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

 

OTHER BUSINESS: 

 

 

REVIEW BILLS AND APPROVE PAYMENTS: Selectboard viewed 

and approved bills for payment.  

Todd moved to adjourn at 5:51pm. Chuck seconded. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Melinda M. Beebe 

Peru Town Clerk 


